From:

Sent: 21 October 2022 23:26
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/3608/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Ref: application 27 Goodge Street, WIT 2LD, 2022/3608/P

I reside at no.5 Colville Place. I am writing to OBJECT for installation of six air source heat
pumps at such a short distance outside my bedroom window. I would like to point out each
commercial air pump generates around 71 decibels level of noise, multiply it six times then
plus amplified sound within a three storey air well. This intrusive level of noise pollution
will be 24/7, it will transform our residential street into a noisy industrial zone. In order to
reduce the noise level in my own home in a conservation area, my bedroom window will
have to be closed, in fact all my windows at the rear wall will have to be closed too. Without
ventilation, it will be creating stale air, mould and increased noise level at night will not only
disturbed my sleep but will definitely have harmful effects on my health.

At present, the noise generated from one fan extractor plus two air conditioning unit from the
building next to 27 Goodge Street during business hours, is able to cause my plates on my
draining board to vibrates in my kitchen.

Mrs. Yen Lim

Sent from my iPad



